FORT BEND COUNTY FIRE MARSHAL

Fort Bend County, Texas

MARK V. FLATHOUSE (281) 238-1500
County Fire Marshal Fax (832) 471-2440

NOTICE TO SET PUBLIC HEARING

Ramvaz All Body Parts & Storage Application for Fort Bend County Junkyards and Automotive
Wrecking and Salvage Yards License

Please note that the Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County, Texas will hold a public hearing
on the question of approval of the Fort Bend County Junkyards and Automotive Wrecking and
Salvage Yards license application and conditions to be imposed for Ramvaz All Body Parts &
Storage located at 210 Clay Street Richmond, TX. 77469.

The hearing will take place on the 9™ day of October, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. in the Commissioners
Courtroom, on the second floor of the Historic Courthouse located at 401 Jackson Street,
Richmond, TX. 77469. All interested persons are invited to attend and provide public comments
on the question of approval and conditions to be imposed.

Following the public hearing the Commissioners Court is scheduled to deliberate the proposed
license application. The court will decide whether to grant or deny approval of the application
within sixty (60) days after the public hearing.

A copy of the adopted Fort Bend County Junkyard and Automotive Wrecking and Salvage Yard
ordinance is available on the Fort Bend County Fire Marshal’s Website:

https://www.fortbendcountytx.gov/home/showdocument?id=41017

Any questions review our website www.FBCFMO.org or contact our office at (281) 238-1500.

1521 Eugene Heimann Circle, #114 « Richmond, Texas 77469




